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March 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that Outwood Academy Ripon will be participating in Red Nose Day on 
Friday March 15, 2024. This event, as part of Comic Relief, offers a unique opportunity for our students 
to engage with the broader community in a meaningful and charitable way. 
 
In acknowledgment of this important event, we encourage students to add a splash of red to their 
usual school attire, as outlined in their student planners. This can be as simple as wearing red 
accessories such as socks, hair bands, or scarves. Please remember that we kindly ask that students 
refrain from altering their hair colour for the event. 
 
To support Red Nose Day, donations can be conveniently made through your child's iPay account. 
Every contribution, big or small, makes a difference in supporting the vital work of Comic Relief. 
Furthermore, we are excited to host a bake sale and other Red Nose Day-themed activities during 
break times to help raise additional funds for the charity. Students wishing to purchase treats or 
participate in these activities should bring a small amount of cash. 
 
We hope to see our students embrace the spirit of Red Nose Day by wearing a splash of red and 
contributing to this remarkable cause. Your support and participation in fostering a sense of 
community and charity within our students are greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and enthusiasm. Let's make Red Nose Day 2024 a memorable and 
meaningful event for everyone involved! 
 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 

Toby Richards 
 


